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Sadom Int. Co. <sadom_i@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 2:16 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of retail forex

Hello secretary,
In respect to your recent sugestion, I, as a forex trader with identification number RIN 3038-AC61
hereby declare my oppinion, that i disagree with your recent proposal on forex liverage.
Regards
Udoka


